Health and Safety Advice

Lister Lane Cemetery

In accordance with required practice we have been asked to issue this
advice. You are asked to read it carefully before entering the cemetery,
and walk with caution.

Children must be supervised at all times.

Small gravestones may be hidden in the long grass on the lower area.

Please look out for hidden obstructions, subsidence and uneven ground,
to avoid tripping.

Children should not be allowed to run, as a fall against the edge of a stone
could cause serious injury. Please keep them close to you at all times.

There are large voids caused by subsidence in the graves on the upper
area. Some headstones may be insecure. You are advised not to wander
in this area without great caution. Children should be kept out of this area
unless closely supervised.

In no circumstances should the stones be climbed on.
Litter should not be handled without gloves.

Watch out for hypodermic needles. These should not be handled except
by an authorised person.

On the paths look out for bramble snares and broken paving.

The steps, stone paths and gravestones may be very slippery in wet
weather.

We are working towards minimising the risks on the site, and making it a safe
place for visitors. We hope you enjoy your visit.

The Friends of Lister Lane Cemetery



